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The Department is offering a new intake of the Adult Literacy and Numeracy Practitioners Program (ALNPP) for pre-accredited practitioners from Learn Local providers that have not yet completed this program. There are also a small number of places set aside for providers to enrol additional pre-accredited practitioners in the program. 
The ALNPP is a fully online 20 hour program on which you can find details at this link
The ALNPP was developed in 2020 by Adult Learning Australia (ALA) and Adult and Community Education Victoria (ACEVic) with ACFE Board funding to support the goals of the Ministerial Statement on the Future of ACE in Victoria 2020-25.
Pre-accredited practitioners from about 150 Learn Local providers participated in the ALNPP in 2020 and reported it was a most positive experience.
Pre-accredited practitioners who have not yet participated in the ALNPP are encouraged to apply for the ALNPP here.
The 2021 intake is being run several times with intakes commencing in March 2021 and in May 2021.
Further professional development opportunities in 2021 for the pre-accredited workforce will be advised when they reach registration stage.
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